
CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE 

DATE: October 26, 2023 

TO: Board of Public Works  
City of Los Angeles 
Attention: Dr. Fernando Campos 

FROM: Keith Mozee 
Executive Director and General Manager 
Bureau of Street Services 

SUBJECT: BUREAU OF STREET SERVICES (STREETSLA) MAJOR STREET 
PROJECT UPDATE - SCHEDULED AT BOARD NOVEMBER 3, 2023 

This information is being provided to keep the public informed on the upcoming 
Resurfacing Projects and to minimize the impact on the community as well as delays to the 
commuters. StreetsLA would like to provide you with an update on all major upcoming 
street improvement projects. 

The following Major Street projects are scheduled in the Valley region during the week of 
November 5, 2023 through November 11, 2023: 

Monday, November 6, 2023, through Monday, November 20, 2023, from 6:00 a.m. to 6:00 
p.m. we will begin Cold Milling and Paving; Reseda Blvd. from Valerio Street to Victory
Blvd, CD 3, Tarzana Neighborhood Council, Pavement Preservation Program Fund.

Additionally, we will provide an update on our 23-24 Pavement Preservation Program. 

The press releases were broadcasted, and notifications have been issued. StreetsLA has 
coordinated with the Council District Offices to assist with the outreach to stakeholders 
and we have coordinated with the Los Angeles Department of Transportation for traffic 
control assistance. This information is also available on the StreetsLA Website 
(https://streetsla.lacity.org/). 

For additional information or concerns, you can contact Sherarade Nichols at (213) 847-
3200.  

RS/SN: 
c:Robert Sewell, StreetsLA 
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